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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Homework 
 
Following the ongoing positive feedback regarding termly homework, we are continuing with the 
same format this session, starting week beginning Monday 5 September 2022.  
 
Termly Homework allows children to take more responsibility for their learning by incorporating 
personalisation and choice and will also allow siblings to work together. Our children also attend lots 
of after school clubs so the termly homework takes account of this as we know how much value clubs 
bring to enhancing life skills of children. So, if you are also busy getting your child back and forward 
to clubs then don’t feel pressured, just leave the homework. 
 
We are hoping this will provide enjoyment for the children and help your child to take an active role in 
how and what it is they learn. If teachers feel that children require specific homework, then they will 
give this out to them as and when needed. Termly Homework has been designed to fit into your own 
lifestyle so please only do what you can.  
 
The termly grid is split into three months e.g., September, October and November, and these months 
have a separate grid each.  
 
The homework grid can be accessed on Teams, in the Homework channel under the Files section, if 
you have not used TEAMS before we will be adding a video guide on to our Twitter page.  
 
Spelling words will be assigned to your child in the assignments section. Please use your child’s 
existing Glow details to log in. New P1 children and any new children were provided with these 
details last week. 
 
GLOW Details  
 
All children have used their Glow details and are familiar with them. Those same details will be used 
to access the homework and home learning grids. If you have any issues, please contact us and 
speak to your child’s class teacher and they will be only too happy to help.  
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The homework provided is there if you and your child wish to do it, if you would rather not do the 
homework then you do not have too, so please don’t let homework become a stressful task. If it is 
causing upset in families then our advice would be to just leave it.  
 
Reading books will not be going home straight away for P.4 – P.7 children as we do a six-week 
modelling block for Literacy, but when you do get reading books home P1 – P7 can we ask that you 
read your child’s reading book with them, (if possible) or encourage them to do so for enjoyment. 
 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT HOMEWORK FOR PRIMARY 1 PARENTS/CARERS ONLY 
 
After the first 6 weeks of the initial Literacy programme has been completed, words, sounds and 
reading books will be given out weekly. These will go out every Monday and will then be updated by 
the class teacher on a weekly basis along with your child’s reading book. 
 

Stay safe and well and take care! 

 

Mrs Reid 
 
Head Teacher (Acting)  


